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As a long time HIV survivor (since 1981) I have been witness to the devastation the 

human immunodeficiency can cause, both to individual lives and to society as a 

whole.  Many fine people with huge potential were wiped out early in their lives and 

careers.  I therefore urge the legislature to support HB 2575 bill to ensure that those 

lives affected by this bill are not only saved but also given the chance to flourish.  

Sincerely, 

Jeffrey Gould  


